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Lear Mr. Neill:

Thank you very much for sending me the copies
of the new edition of American Foreign FPolicy.
We have received them all, both paperback and
hardcover.

As you asked in your leiter to me of September 11,
1974, 1 enclose two prints of Dr. Kissinger's
official photograph, one in coleor and one in

black and white.

Best regards,
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Peter ¥, Rodman

Mr. John X, Neill

Vice Presgident

V. W. Norton & Company, Inc.
New York, New York 10036
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